
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  October 20, 2017 
 
To:  Council President Steven C. Steel and the Members of City Council 
  
From:  Council Member Lindsay M. Webb 
 
Subject: CIP Fund Appropriation 

 
For the past month I have been working with Mayor Hicks-Hudson, the Administration, 
and many Members of City Council, to fund many much needed improvement projects 
throughout our City.  Attached is an ordinance that appropriates $3,350,000 of available 
funds within the CIP Fund. 
 
Friendship Park  
Loop path, basketball court, play area, trees, and parking lot 
 
Wilson Park 
Loop path, parking lot, wood bollards, sidewalks, trees, and A/C for shelterhouse 
 
Navarre Pool 
New liner, plumbing and filtration equipment replacement, and steel support beams 
 
Willys Pool 
New filtration system, piping and fittings 
 
Bowman Park Parking Lot & Sidewalks 
Reconstruct pavement base, TMACOG grant to pave Chessie Circle Trail with kiosk at 
trailhead 
 
Monroe St. street side parking 
Construct street side parking at 4312-4314 Monroe St. 
 
 
 
 



Roadway Projects 
Reconstruct Midlawn Dr. 
Reconstruct Southlawn Dr. 
Waverly from Avondale to Dorr Street 
900 block of Oakwood Avenue 
1300/1400 block of Elmwood 
Oakwood from Shenandoah to Upton 
 
Micro surfacing walkway at the Docks 
 
 
 
I look forward to discussing this appropriation with you and would appreciate your 
support. 


